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Dear  
 
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 – REQUEST REFERENCE: 0920-15 
 
Thank you for your recent e-mail of 18 September 2015 requesting information under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA).  In your e-mail you requested: 
 

‘I am writing to ask how much money the Government spent on the Israeli Prime 

Minister Benjamin Netanyahu on his most recent visit to the UK in September of this 

year. 

I would like this broken down into: 

1) Security costs 

2) Any festivities (parties/meals in his honour)  

3) Other costs and what they were.’ 

 
I can confirm that the Foreign and Commonwealth Office (FCO)  holds the following 

information which is relevant to your request . It is in the public domain that the Prime 

Minister hosted a breakfast meeting for the Israeli Prime Minister and his delegation on 

Thursday 10 September. The total cost for this was £910.   

The FCO does not hold any other information within the scope of your request. 

Once an FOI request is answered, it is considered to be in the public domain.  To promote 

transparency, we may now publish the response and any material released on gov.uk in the 

FOI releases section.  All personal information in the letter will be removed before 

publishing.The copies of information being supplied to you continue to be protected by the 

Copyright, Designs and Patents Act 1988.  You are free to use it for your own purposes, 

including any non-commercial research you are doing and for the purposes of news 

reporting.  Any other re-use, for example commercial publication, would require the  

permission of the copyright holder.  Most documents supplied by the FCO will have been 

produced by government officials and will be protected by Crown Copyright.  To re-use 

https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/foreign-commonwealth-office
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications?keywords=&publication_filter_option=foi-releases&topics%5B%5D=all&departments%5B%5D=foreign-commonwealth-office&official_document_status=all&world_locations%5B%5D=all&from_date=&to_date=&commit=Refresh+results


 

 

Crown Copyright documents please consult the Open Government Licence v3 on the 

National Archives website. 

Information you receive which is not subject to Crown Copyright continues to be protected by 

the copyright of the person, or organisation, from which the information originated. You must 

ensure that you gain their permission before reproducing any third party (non-Crown 

Copyright) information. 

 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Deputy Head of Government Hospitality  
Protocol Directorate 
 
 

 

We keep and use information in line with the Data Protection Act 1998.  We may release this 
personal information to other UK government departments and public authorities. 

 

 

 

http://www.nationalarchives.gov.uk/doc/open-government-licence/version/3/

